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UNITED STATES - KOREA FREE TRADE ACT 


From the Office of the United States Trade Representative (USTR) –


New Opportunities for U.S. Exporters Under the U.S. - Korea Trade Agreement


The entry into force of the U.S.-Korea trade agreement on March 15, 2012 means countless new opportunities for U.S. exporters to sell more Made-in-America goods, services, and agricultural products to Korean customers – and to support more good jobs here at home. If you’re an American exporter, here are resources to answer your questions about how the U.S.-Korea trade agreement can work for you:


Check out the �HYPERLINK "http://export.gov/fta/ftatarifftool/ftamain.aspx"�FTA Tariff Tool� to find out the new tariff levels for your products, and other information about your market access under the agreement.


For further assistance, please email �HYPERLINK "mailto:KORUS@ustr.eop.gov"�KORUS@ustr.eop.gov� or call USTR's Office of Korean Affairs at 202-395-5070, where Bryant Trick or Su-Jin Yoo can help to answer additional questions


UFO is able to provide competitive pricing for shipments to Korea.  Contact Marc for a quote - �HYPERLINK "mailto:mmugfor@ufoltd.com"�mmugfor@ufoltd.com�





GUATEMALA – NEW CUSTOMS DEGREE #10-2012


There are extensive changes to the documentation requirements of all shipments to Guatemala.  In order to ensure your cargo is in compliance, please be aware that carriers are implementing stronger disciplines.  Effective immediately, carriers will no longer load the cargo if proper documentation is not received by the stated cut-off.  It is critical that you promptly provide any requested paperwork to UFO.  This will allow UFO sufficient time to properly prepare and submit your shipping documents to the carrier prior to the assigned cut-off. 


Other notable changes affecting shippers are as follows:


A  Spanish description of the commodity must be included on the shipment documents.  It is the responsibility of the shipper to provide an accurate Spanish translation of goods on the commercial invoice provided to UFO.  


Corrections to shipment documents will no longer be allowed if within 24 hours of vessel arriving a Guatemalan port.  


Some carriers may not allow any corrections to shipment documents after the assigned cut-off.


Only rated bills of lading will be released.


The penalties for noncompliance are expected to be fully enforced in June.  Fines can range between $250-$2500.








If you have any questions regarding these topics, please contact Marc Mugfor at �HYPERLINK "mailto:mmugfor@ufoltd.com"�mmugfor@ufoltd.com�.
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